
 
 

Catholic Schools Week - Participation in Liturgy 
Saturday, January 24 and Sunday, January 25, 2015 

 
Catholic Schools Week Liturgy: As we begin Catholic Schools Week, we will have our students 
and teachers represent the school at St. Mark Masses, as well as neighboring parish Masses. If 
your child is available for participation and you are willing to make the commitment to bring 
your child to a particular Mass, please complete and return the form below.   
 
Students who participate may have” free dress” on Monday, February 2, 2015. 
 
Students need to dress in complete uniform.  
 
During St. Mark Masses, students will sit with teachers as a group in the front pews. Please 
have your students meet the teachers in the Narthex 15 minutes prior to Mass. After Mass, 
please pick up your child in the reserved pews. 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Please return this form to the school office no later than Tuesday, January 20, 2015. 
 
Child’s Name                                                      Grade                          
                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                   
 
 

 St. Mark Mass Preference (Circle One) 
 

Saturday, January 24:          5:30 PM 
              Sunday, January 25:             7:30 AM    9:00 AM    10:30 AM     
 

My child is in 5th grade and will sing at the 9:00 AM Mass ______________ 
 

 My child will attend Mass (in uniform) at a neighboring parish ___                            _ 
 
 
Parent Signature                                                                                                                    
 
 


